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Dear Editor, 
 

Enclosed please find our revised manuscript  ESPS Manuscript NO:  19027 

Non-pharmacological treatment of Helicobacter pylori by Haim Shmuely, 

Noam Domniz, Jacob Yahav. 

 

We have answered all reviewers’ queries. 

 

Main comments: 

The Abstract should not contain references. Rather, the abstract would be more 

suitable as an Introduction, which is lacking in the manuscript. 

 

Answer: We have corrected the “Abstract” and add “Introduction”. 

 

The latin names of plants should be italicized. 

 

Answer: All latin names used in the text have been italicized. 

 

The review is too much narrative. Authors should add some numerical data from 

the studies conducted on human beings. 

 

Answer: We have added some data from the studies conducted on human beings. 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

H. Shmuely, MD 


